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Ice creams and smiles at Meyer House Care Home

There have been so many smiles around Meyer House Care Home recently!

Ice-creams all around

Our residents were delighted with their ice-creams, which were generously donated by Kate, our resident Maggie’s daughter. Thank

you Kate for this lovely surprise - as you can see they were very much appreciated!

Keeping in touch with family

We love encouraging family and friends to keep in touch and for our residents to keep in contact in lots of different ways;

Our lovely Kath has been hard at work making cards to send to her daughters Julie and Carol, and Vivienne loved video calling her

great grand daughter recently. The joy it brought was wonderful to see.

And music videos have been popular too. Raki thoroughly enjoyed listening to Whitney Huston. Her wide smile says it all!

Green fingers

We are ready to get planting in our garden now, as we have all our bedding plants ready to go. With a little help from our friends,

we'll be blooming in no time!
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